
From: Castro, Lorraine
To: Bloemberg, Greg
Subject: RE: Case 17-ZN-2020 Meridian Art Lofts
Date: Tuesday, May 16, 2023 2:57:00 PM

jckn1746@gmail.com
 
I will add it to the case folder.
 

From: NoReply <NoReply@Scottsdaleaz.gov> 
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 12:31 PM
To: Projectinput <Projectinput@Scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: Case 17-ZN-2020 Meridian Art Lofts
 
City of Scottsdale

Sorry, but Scottsdale Road/Goldwater Blvd./Bishop Lane are already very congested. When the
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http://www.scottsdaleaz.gov/


City Council decides to embrace light rail, I might rethink this. -- sent by Carolyn Kinville
(case# 17-ZN-2020)
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